ULS Committee: End of term Assessment

At the end of the term the ULS Committee will produce a report.

· Figures showing results in each area of the school.  This can be in the form of reduced energy consumption figures, reports showing how often lights were left on, less frequent waste collections etc.
· Suggestions how consumption can be further reduced in each area or addition of new areas to tackle.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Other methods that have been implemented during the term by individuals and classes or houses.
· A statement outlining which programmes should be used in the second term.
· Recommended prizes and commendations to individuals and the standings in the Eco Cup at the end of the term.

The report should then be made available to everyone in the school.

